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15th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 9 Parents Presentation - College 

We are looking forward to welcoming your son or daughter to our new college building in 

September 2024 to start the next stage of their education and prepare for adulthood. As you will 

be aware we do not have a definite date for the move, but we are optimistic that we will be in by 

September. 

 

Following our presentation at last month's Parents' evening, we will repeat the presentation and 

offer an opportunity to look round the current college when pupils are working on Tuesday 

19th March at 9.30am – no booking necessary. We will also be able to share tours of the new 

college via Virtual Reality headsets.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gillian Barton & Tom Brown  

Deputy Heads 

 

 

 


